
Ms. Howland, 
 
We recently learned of the proposed increase in the statewide energy efficiency plan. Please consider 
temporarily suspending this 3-year plan.  Many businesses are struggling to survive and do not need this 
extra burden.  Thank you for your time.  
 
Halle and Chris Neeb 
Bridgewater, NH  
 
 


